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Dear friends, 

 

Thank you for the hard work you do, and for prioritizing HB 2004 as one of the bills to 

get onto the floor for a vote.  I believe there are two major reasons to pass this bill 

and adopt this ranked choice process.  The two-party system and the primary system 

are just systems for wasting time, money, and energy that could be better spent, and 

they contribute to the vitriol in this state and country.  Seoond, it is more democratic 

because it will cause wider representation,  and I think it will cause many more 

people to choose to vote in the election because they will believe what they care 

about is being honored. 

 

Please let this bill onto the floor for a whole house vote. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Karen Carlisle 

Portland, OR 


